
 

RFB FOR FABRICATION AND SHIPPING OF 190.0FT. 
MONOPOLE TOWER IN CURRITUCK COUNTY 

 
Date: April 1, 2025 

To: Prospective Bidders  

From: Crystal Owens, Contract Purchasing Agent, Currituck County 

Subject: Addendum No. 1 to RFB for Fabrication and Shipping of 190.0’ Monopole Tower 
in Currituck County 

This document serves as an official addendum regarding the request for bid for Fabrication and 
Shipping of 190.0’ Monopole Tower in Currituck County, originally issued on March 11, 2025. 

Please be advised that we are withdrawing this request due to changes in project scope. We will 
be putting this project back out for bid in the near future. 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your understanding. Should 
you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Crystal Owens, Contract 
Purchasing Agent at bids@currituckcountync.gov at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your interest in this project. 
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